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Mr. Sumit Kumar, Assistant Professor of ECE Department from Dronacharya College 

of Engineering visited IIT Bombay for twelve days for execute his work on an approved 

project proposal from 21 Sept 15 to 2 Oct 15. He is working on the project as a Principle 

Investigator (PI), titled “Design and Development of a Highly Efficient Graphene 

Based Photovoltaic Device”. The project proposal is shortlisted under INUP 

Programme of IIT Bombay (Indian Nanoelectronics Users Programme) which is 

duly funded by DeitY (Department of Electronics & Information Technology), 

MCIT (Ministry of Communication and Information Technology) Government of 

India. 
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